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April 29, 2013
Dear President Brady,
I trust you are well.

Recently, I received several letters from concerned individuals regarding the placement of flashing
school safety lights on Wickersham Road. As you are aware, often these flashing lights are placed
within designated school zones in an effort to slow traffic and increase safety for students.

After contacting the Pennsylvania Department of Transportation, I was advised that generally
requests for new safety lights come from the school district. As such, I wanted to pass along this
concern for your review and attention.

Recognizing that both the state and the school district face serious financial challenges, I am well
aware that there is an associated cost with the installation and continued maintenance of such lights.
If the District decides to pursue the installation of lights, please advise my office so that I can work
with any possible source for potential grants to help defray the cost of installation.

I appreciate your continued service to the people of the Oxford Area School District. Please do not
hesitate to contact me if I can be of assistance.

Kind Regards,

v

John Lawrence
State Representative
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania




